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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

To: 

Subject: 

Cc: 

Sent: 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Monday, July 31, 2006 9:02 AM 

'Hall, Sharon E.' 

kpope@riceswd.com 

RE: ROC A-20 and M-16 Stage 2 extension request 

Approved! 

From: Hall, Sharon E. [mailto:Shall@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 6:59 AM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Cc: kpope@riceswd.com 
Subject: RE: ROC A-20 and M-16 Stage 2 extension request 

Wayne, you approved an extension to submit the Stage 2 reports until August 1 2005. We are currently evaluating 
the data obtained by drilling. On behalf of ROC I am requesting another extension, to September 30 to complete 
and submit the reports. Your approval of this request will be greatly appreciated. Regards, Sharon Hall 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD [mailto:wayne.price@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2006 8:53 AM 
To: Hall, Sharon E. 
Subject: RE: ROC A-20 and M-16 Stage 2 extension request 

From: Hall, Sharon E. [mailto:Shall@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2006 7:29 AM 
To: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: ROC A-20 and M-16 Stage 2 extension request 

Wayne, I am hoping you will give the extension approval for these sites. We have drilling scheduled for next 
week. Regards, Sharon 

From: Hall, Sharon E. 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2006 9:57 AM 
To: Wayne Price (wayne.price@state.nm.us) 
Cc: Kristin Farris Pope (kpope@riceswd.com) 
Subject: ROC A-20 and M-16 Stage 2 extension request 

Wayne, on behalf of ROC I am respectfully submitting this extension request for NMOCD case # IR0427-89 and 
IR0427-93. I am sending you a signed hard copy in the mail today. Regards, Sharon 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient 
(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure 
or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public 
Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this 
message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 

Approved! 

8/10/2006 


